

Pine Class Newsletter Friday 23rd May 2025

We welcome all communication and the best way to get in touch with the class team is either your child's red book or the class email:

We hope you have a lovely half term next week! We look forward to seeing the children back on the 3rd June.

pine@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Awards

Head teacher's Awards:

Jake: for a brilliant colouring in of a

digital art picture in computing.

Cameron: fantastic sequencing of our

trip to the beach on Wednesday.

School rules award: Safe

All of Pine class – for being very safe at the beach, especially near the water.



Our pine class highlight this week has been our trip to the beach! We had great fun exploring the stones and completing a scavenger hunt before having a little paddle in the sea. The great British rain never stopped us! Well done to all of Pine class who listened so beautifully - everyone had great fun!